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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: November 1, 2022 

SUBJECT: UJRO / MMCS Agreement for Associate Tier Program 

As presented by Janna Clifton at the last meeting, the Uptown Jackson 
Revitalization Organization has accomplished the criteria necessary to be 
promoted to the Associate level tier of the Missouri Main Street program 
structure.  As such, UJRO must sign an agreement with Missouri Main 
Street Connection (MMSC) to fulfill their obligations at that level to maintain 
that status and its benefits.   

Missouri Main Street Connection requires the city to acknowledge that 
document, although the city is not bound by any terms of the agreement.  
Attached is a resolution of support for that agreement.  Approval of the 
resolution will also enable Mayor Hahs to sign the acknowledgment line on 
the agreement between MMSC and UJRO.   

The city adopted an almost identical resolution of support in 2014 when 
UJRO attained Affiliate status with MMSC. 

A copy of the resolution of support as well as the agreement between 
MMSC and UJRO are attached.  The deadline for submission has been 
extended by MMSC to allow for Board action to allow the Mayor’s signature. 


